
Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 1:35 PM
To: Ward Holmes'
Subject: RE: BSTA-2012 1203A1C KIQX- FM

Thank you for the update. will make sure the CDBS database is property updated.

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov

Original Message-----
From: Ward Holmes 1mai[to:wardfrontier.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 1:33 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: BSTA-20121203A1C KIQX-FM

Mr. Bickel
Thanks for the time on the phone today.

This wilt serve as notice that KIQX-FM Durango, Cot ( FAC ID 22174) has returned to full licensed power as of June 4,
2013 at 10:45 pm MDT.
I attempted to use the CDBS system for this notification but the BSTA number was rejected.

I would appreciated an acknowledgment of this for our files please.

Ward

Ward S. Holmes
Regional Manager
Four Corners Broadcasting-Durango
KIQX-FM KIUP-AM KRSJ-FM
Four Corners Broadcasting-Dolores
KKDC-FM
Western Slope Comm unications-Grand Junction KAVP-AM
970-259-4444
Fax-970-247-1005
E-Mail-ward@radiod urango.com
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